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RE: 


By Order No . PSC-94-0461-FOF-WU, issued April 18, 1994, the 
Commission suspended the proposed rate tariffs of St. George Island 
Utility Company, Ltd. (St. George) and granted an interim rate 
increase, subj ect to refund. As guarantee for any potential 
refund, the Commission required St. George to obtain a bond in the 
amount of $34,307. St. George filed a bond in the above amount on 
July 22, 1994, which was designated as Document No. 07495-94. 

By Order No. PSC-94-1383-FOF-WU, issued November 14, 1994, the 
Commission determined that no refund was required, and released the 
bond. Accordingly, the purpose of this memorandum is to request 
that Document No. 07495-94 be returned to St. George so that it may 
be canceled. 
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